
THE UNDER SECRETARY OF DEFENSE

30 10 DEFENSE PENTAGON
WASHINGTON, DC 20301.3010

ACQUISITION.
TECHNOLOGY

AND LOGlSTlCS
Honorable Ted Stevens
Chairman, Subcommittee on Defense
Committee on Appropriations
United States Senate
Washington, DC 20510.6025

2 1 MAY 2001

Dear Mr. Chairman:

In accordance with the Fiscal Year 2000 Committee on Armed Services, United States
Senate, Report 106-50,  page 291, the Department of Defense provides the enclosed report on
unexploded ordnance. This Report reflects the cost estimate for remediation  of unexploded
ordnance that was included in the Department of Defense Fiscal Year 2000 Financial Statement.

In developing this initial report on unexploded ordnance, the Department developed a
methodology to estimate our future costs, but we acknowledge the available data is not sufficient
to provide an estimate with the necessary fidelity to guide investment decisions and define
technology requirements. I want to assure you the Department recognizes our obligation to build
a disciplined unexploded ordnance inventory and develop a defensible cost estimate.

As Mr. Dave Oliver, Principal Deputy Under Secretary of Defense (Acquisition,
Technology and Logistics) promised in his March 21, 2001 letter to the United States Senate
Committee on Armed Services, we will embark on a program to provide more mature
information in the Fiscal Year 2001  Defense Environmental Restoration Program Report to
Congress and subsequent reports.

This same letter has been sent to the other congressional defense committees.

Sincerely,

E. C. Aldridge, Jr.

Enclosure:
As stated

cc:
Honorable Daniel K. Inouye
Ranking Democrat



THE UNDER SECRETARY OF DEFENSE

I 3010 DEFENSE PENTAGON
WASHINGTON, DC 20301-3010

Honorable Jerry Lewis
Chairman, Subcommittee on Defense
Committee on Appropriations
U.S. House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515.6018

Dear Mr. Chairman:

4 I HAY 2001

In accordance with the Fiscal Year 2000 Committee on Armed Services, United States
Senate, Report 106-50,  page 291, the Department of Defense provides the enclosed report on
unexploded ordnance. This Report reflects the cost estimate for unexploded ordnance that was
included in the Department of Defense Fiscal Year 2000 Financial Statement.

In developing this initial report on unexploded ordnance, the Department developed a
methodology to estimate our future costs, but we acknowledge the available data is not sufficient
to provide an estimate with the necessary fidelity to guide investment decisions and define
technology requirements. I want to assure you the Department recognizes our obligation to build
a disciplined unexploded ordnance inventory and develop a defensible cost estimate.

As Mr. Dave Oliver, Principal Deputy Under Secretary of Defense (Acquisition,
Technology and Logistics) promised in his March 21,200l  letter to the United States Senate
Committee on Armed Services, we will embark on a program to provide more mature
information in the Fiscal Year 2001 Defense Environmental Restoration Program Report to
Congress and subsequent Reports.

This same letter has been sent to the other congressional defense committees.

Sincerely,

E. C. Aldridge, Jr.

Enclosure:
As stated

cc:
Honorable John P. Murtha
Ranking Democrat



THE UNDER SECRETARY OF DEFENSE

3010 DEFENSE PENTAGON
WASHINGTON, DC 20301-3010

Honorable John Warner
Chairman, Committee on Armed Services
Unites States Senate
Washington, DC 20510-6050

Dear Mr. Chairman:

In accordance with the Fiscal Year 2000  Committee on Armed Services, United States
Senate, Report 106-50,  page 291, the Department of Defense provides the enclosed report on
unexploded ordnance. This Report reflects the cost estimate for unexploded ordnance that was
included in the Department of Defense Fiscal Year 2000 Financial Statement.

In developing this initial report on unexploded ordnance, the Department developed a
methodology to estimate our future costs, but we acknowledge the available data is not sufficient
to provide an estimate with the necessary fidelity to guide investment decisions and define
technology requirements. I want to assure you the Department recognizes our obligation to build
a disciplined unexploded ordnance inventory and develop a defensible cost estimate.

As Mr. Dave Oliver, Principal Deputy Under Secretary of Defense (Acquisition,
Technology and Logistics) promised in his March 21, 2001 letter to the United States Senate
Committee on Armed Services, we will embark on a program to provide more mature
information in the Fiscal Year 2001  Defense Environmental Restoration Program Report to
Congress and subsequent reports.

This same letter has been sent to the other congressional defense committees.

Sincerely,

E. C. Aldridge,  Jr. ’

Enclosure:
As stated

cc:
Honorable Carl Levin
Ranking Democrat



THEUNDERSECRETARYOFDEFENSE

I 3010 DEFENSE PENTAGON
WASHINGTON, DC 20301-3010

2 1 MAY 2001
Honorable Bob Stump
Chairman, Committee on Armed Services
U.S. House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515-6035

Dear Mr. Chairman:

In accordance with the Fiscal Year 2000  Committee on Armed Services, United States
Senate, Report 106-50,  page 291, the Department of Defense provides the enclosed report on
unexploded ordnance. This Report reflects the cost estimate for unexploded ordnance that was
included in the Department of Defense Fiscal Year 2000  Financial Statement.

In developing this initial report on unexploded ordnance, the Department developed a
methodology to estimate our future costs, but we acknowledge the available data is not sufficient
to provide an estimate with the necessary fidelity to guide investment decisions and define
technology requirements. I want to assure you the Department recognizes our obligation to build
a disciplined unexploded ordnance inventory and develop a defensible cost estimate.

As Mr. Dave Oliver, Principal Deputy Under Secretary of Defense (Acquisition,
Technology and Logistics) promised in his March 21, 2001 letter to the United States Senate
Committee on Armed Services, we will embark.on  a program to provide more mature
information in the Fiscal Year 2001 Defense Environmental Restoration Program Report to
Congress and subsequent reports.

This same letter has been sent to the other congressional defense committees.

Sincerely,
P

E. C. Aldridge, Jr

Enclosure:
As stated

cc:
Honorable Ike Skelton
Ranking Minority Member


